

Asia Pacific Association of Consulting Actuaries

August 21, 2010
Dear Society of Actuaries of Indonesia members

We cordially invite you to join the Asia Pacific Association of Consulting Actuaries (APACA), which was launched in October 2009 immediately following the 15th East Asian Actuarial Conference (EAAC) in Seoul, South Korea.

Those of you who are IACA members can join by following link given hereinafter and those who are not may need to join IACA on line by following procedure as given on the IACA Section of the IAA Website. (Register)

To learn more about APACA, please review its rules, which were formally approved by the IACA Committee in August 2010.

Joining APACA enables you to be part of a movement that has as its aim to facilitate, accelerate and be a catalytic agent of growth for the actuarial profession in the APACA region.  In addition, if you are an existing IACA member, you may join the association at no additional cost; all you have to do is register! 

The 17 members of the APACA Executive along with five advisors are determined to expand the profile of the actuarial profession in the region.  Whether you are a consultant, in the insurance/pensions industry, part of the actuarial service providers or retired, you too can be part of this initiative that will help advance the actuarial profession in the APACA region.

We invite you to be part of the APACA initiative.  Please register your interest as soon as possible by visiting the following address: www.actuaries.org/IACA/APACA/membership.cfm.

In case of any enquiry please write to Liyaquat Khan at Actuary_Khan@sify.com.

Regards
	
	
	

	Hideyuki Yoshida
	 
	Liyaquat Khan

	Chair                                             
	 
	Executive Director



Visit us at: www.APACA.asia
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